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Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
kirsten.Walli@ontarioenergyboard.ca 

Re: Atikokan Hydro Inc. 
2016 IRM Distribution Rate Application 
VECC Final Submission 
OEB File No. EB-2015-0052 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

117 Gorrie Street, Box 1480 
Atikokan, Ontario POT 1CO 

Telephone 
Fax 
e-mail 

(807)597-6600 
(807)597 -6988 

jenwiens@athydro.com 

February 1, 2016 

Atikokan Hydro Inc. has reviewed VECC Final submission and upon review has no further comments 

Atikokan would like to thank VECC for their participation in this proceeding. 

Should you have any other questions or concerns please contact. 

Sincerely, 

~w~ 
Jen Wiens 
CEO/Sec/Tres 
Atikokan Hydro Inc. 
117 Gorrie St. 
Atikokan, Ontario POT lCO 
Email: jen.wiens@athydro.com 


